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$530.89million
FY24 Proposed Budget 

-$29.0million 
Less than the Revised 
FY23 Budget

$

Personnel Services category decreases by $6.0 
million, representing an 5.11% decreases 
compared to the revised FY23 budget.

In the proposed FY24 Budget, there are 
allocations for 213 positions, which represents a 
decrease of 228 positions compared to the FY23 
budget.

Personnel expenses are on the rise, while 
Contractual Services are budgeted to decrease 
by $50.4 million, equivalent to a (21.19%) 
reduction in FY24. 

213 Budgeted 
Positions

-228
Position 

Less than 
FY23 

Budget 

51.18%
Funded with 
Corporate Funds 

$112.0
$418.9

Non-personnel

Personnelmillion

million

Of the funding, totaling 51.18%, is derived from 
the Corp Fund in FY24, representing an 6.13% 
increase compared to the revised FY23 budget.  



Appropriations by Fund Type ($ thousands)

Permanent FTEs by Fiscal Year and Fund Type 
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Appropriation by Category ($ thousands)
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